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RO 5. Box 169, Ferry Road, Brattieboro, VT 05301 FVY 83-32

REPLY TO

ENGINEERING OFFICE

1671 WORCESTER ROAD
FRAMINGHAM, MASSACHUSETTS 01701

TELEPHONE 617-872-6100

April 21, 1983

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Attention: Of fice of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Mr. Domenic B. Vassallo, Chief

Operating Reactors Branch No. 2
Division of Licensing

References: (a) License No. DPR-28 (Docket No. 50-271)
(b) Letter, VYNPC to USNRC, FVY 82-123, dated November 30, 1982

Subject: Mark I Containment Program - Plant Unique Analysis Report of
the Torus Suppression Chamber

Dear Sir:

Per Reference (b), we submitted the subject report for confirmatory
review. The purpose of this letter is to forward Revision 1 of that report.
Please replace the existing pages of the report with the enclosed pages,
identified as Revision 1.

This revision results from an agreement be:ween the Mark I Owners Group
and members of your staff that no references be made to Application Guides.

We trust this information is satisfactory; however, should you have any
questions, please contact us.

Very truly yours,

VERMONT YANKEE NUCLEAR POWER CORPGRATION
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J. B. Sinclair
Licensing Engineer ﬂ o} g
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